
 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF DISTRICT 140, IAMAW 
 

GENERAL CHAIRPERSON ELECTION RESULTS 
ATLANTIC PROVINCES 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
As a result of the General Chairperson Elections held on November 21, 2023 the 
Member listed below has been elected to a four (4) year term as the At-Large 
General Chairperson - Atlantic Provinces, commencing on January 01, 2024: 
 
 

Chris Lipsit, LL1763 – 59% of the vote. (elected) 
Ed Hepburn, LL1763 – 41% of the vote. 

 
   

On behalf of the Transportation District 140, congratulations to Brother Chris Lipsit, 
on being elected, we wish him all the best during his 4-year term. 
 
We would also like to thank all those members who stood for election and all members 
who came out to vote. 
 
In solidarity,  

 
Alfredo Acrobati, 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Transportation District Lodge 140, IAMAW 
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